



## DEAR PARTICIPANTS,

WE ARE THRILLED TO SHARE SINCERE APPRECIATION OUR TO EVERY NON-PUBLIC GOVERNMENTAL ORGANIZATION, SERVICE, AND HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTION THAT PARTICIPATED IN THE FOCUS GROUP CONCERNING THE TRAINING NEEDS OF HIGHER EDUCATION PROFESSORS IN THE REALM OF INCLUSIVE PEDAGOGIC METHODOLOGIES AND DIGITAL ACCESSIBILITY.

YOUR ENGAGEMENT IN THIS PROJECT HAS BEEN TRULY REMARKABLE, AND WE DEEPLY APPRECIATE YOUR INVALUABLE FEEDBACK AND CONTRIBUTIONS. WE ARE AMAZED BY THE LEVEL OF PARTICIPATION AND ENTHUSIASM THAT YOU HAVE SHOWN TOWARDS THIS INITIATIVE, AND WE ARE HUMBLED BY YOUR COMMITMENT AND DEDICATION TO SUPPORTING US.

ONCE AGAIN, WE EXTEND OUR HEARTFELT GRATITUDE FOR YOUR REMARKABLE CONTRIBUTIONS AND UNWAVERING SUPPORT. TOGETHER, WE ARE SHAPING A FUTURE OF INCLUSIVITY AND ACCESSIBILITY IN HIGHER EDUCATION.



WARM REGARDS, I-HETP TEAM

FUNDED BY THE EUROPEAN UNION. VIEWS AND OPINIONS EXPRESSED ARE HOWEVER THOSE OF THE AUTHOR(S) ONLY AND DO NOT NECESSARILY REFLECT THOSE OF THE EUROPEAN UNION OR THE EUROPEAN EDUCATION AND CULTURE EXECUTIVE AGENCY (EACEA). NEITHER THE EUROPEAN UNION NOR EACEA CAN BE HELD RESPONSIBLE FOR THEM.

## THE RESEARCH CONSORTIUM:







